
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 3/3/2014 4:50:51 PM

Subject: Ethics bill

We will need to address a few things with the House, but one of those items is the informal advisory opinion
language. The Senate did not add similar language for non-legislators. This should be fixed in the House. I will put 
together a side-by-side and possibly a list of requested items for the House to add.

Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor.South Carolina 
1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia, SC 29201
DD 803.734.5095
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